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RECOMMNDATION LETTERFORDR.SHAGUFTA YASEEN ABBASI 

 

I am greatly pleased to write this letter of recommendation forDr. ShaguftaYaseenAbbasi, someone who I 

have always rated very highly both as a human being and as a colleague. Being a colleague , I spotted two 

things:her potential to lead, and acumen to learn and learn fast.  

 

She is well versed in Research skills and ethics and knows how to use the power of effective communication 

to achieve academic goals. She has strong organizational and planning skills, as is apparent from various 

welfare projects she commenced during her stay at the University. To satiate her desire to grow intellectually 

and develop professionally, she has now decided to study further at Postdoc level.  

  

I am convinced that at this stage of her career, with an original research project will further hone her skill set 

and help her become a polished and skilled researcher.  

  

I, therefore, strongly recommend her for this fellowship grants .For surethis international exposure will 

prepare her as a passionate researcher. I wish her best of luck.  

  

Please feel free to contactfor any further information about the applicant.     

 

 

Kind Regards  
 

 

 

 

Dr. Muhammad Fayyaz 

Assistant Professor 

Department of Persian Studies 

National University of Modern Languages, Islamabad. 
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